
 

 
 
 

ENROLLMENT FORM 
 
The Orrville Area Safety Council is sponsored by the Orrville Area Chamber of Commerce 
in partnership with the Massillon West Stark Chamber of Commerce and Ohio Bureau of 
Workers’ Compensation Division of Safety & Hygiene to provide Ohio employers with 
access to occupational safety and health, workers’ compensation and risk management 
education, networking, and resource sharing. 
 
In completing this enrollment form, the employer makes a commitment to send 
representatives to Orrville Area Safety Council meetings held at The University of 
Akron Wayne College, 1901 Smucker Road, Orrville, OH on the second Wednesday of 
each month July, 2022 – June, 2023. 
 
 
Employer name __________________________________________________________   

Physical address _________________________________________________________  

City    _______________________________State  __________Zip  _________________  

BWC policy number_______________________________________________________  

Safety Council Contacts.  Please attach a list the names and email address for the 
individuals you would like to receive communications from Orrville Area Safety Council.   
 

Primary Contact Name ____________________________________________________   

Title ___________________________________  Email __________________________ 

Signature _______________________________________________________________   

This enrollment form must be submitted to safety@orrvillechamber.com or mailed to Orrville Area Safety 
Council, 132 S Main Street, Orrville, OH 44667 no later than July 22, 2022.  Forms received after this date 
may not be eligible for the rebate program. 
 
 


